

Monday 13th December 2021

Dear Families,

Transition for years 1 and 2

This week your child will be doing activities with their new teachers in their new learning spaces. Miss Miller has joined the staff team this week and we are excited to help your child settle in to their new routine.

All year one and two adults are supporting this transition and your child will be joining their new teacher in their class to start the morning transition from Tuesday 14th December.

From tomorrow Amber and Citrine classes will enter and exit the building via the double doors at the end of the playground near the bike/scooter shed. Jasper class will enter and exit via the right hand door at the top of the stairs at the front of the school.

Kind regards

Natasha Outhwaite

Headteacher

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









